
 

 
All Parents are Welcome to the 

UFA Parents Council meeting on 
Tuesday, October 29, 2024 @ 7:00 PM in 
the Media Room (across from the main office) 
Agenda: 

1. Land Acknowledgement 

2. Updates from Petal Farquharson, Principal, Ursula Franklin Academy 
 
3. Update from Teacher representative 

4. Update from Student representative(s) 

5. Questions and discussion 

 

 
If this e-mail was forwarded to you and you would like to sign-up to 
receive it please visit: https://mailchi.mp/41410d8c170f/ufa-school- 
advisory-council-newsletter-sign-up 

 
We welcome all opinions and questions, but please remember that 
all communications should be done respectfully. 

 
For further info contact ufa.sac@gmail.com 
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